
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday  29 March  2019 

 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019 
 

Tuesday 23 April 

• Back to school for summer term 

• Y6 SATs Information evening 5.30pm 
Wednesday 24th—Friday 26th April 

• Y5 to Bath 
Monday 29th April 

• Parents Evening YR to Y5 
Tuesday 30th April 

• Parents Evening YR to Y5 
Friday 3rd May 

• FOSUA non-uniform day 
Monday 6th May 

• Bank Holiday 

• Final payment date for London  
residential 

Monday 20th May 

• Final payment date for  
Delaware 

Friday 24th May 

• FOSUA Colour Run and non-uniform day 
Monday 27th—Friday 31st May 

• Half term 
Monday 3rd June  

• INSET DAY—school closed  
Monday 17th—Wed 19th June 

• Y6 to London 
Friday 21st June 

• FOSUA non-uniform day 
Monday 1st—Wednesday 3rd July 

• Y3 to Delaware 
Friday 5th July  

• Summer Fayre 

• FOSUA non-uniform day 
 Wednesday 17th July 

• Year 6 Leavers performance (2pm and 
6pm) 

Friday 19th July  

• Year 6 Meal and disco 
Wednesday 24th July 

• Year 6 leavers assembly 9am 

• School closes at 2pm for the  
summer 

 

Attendance—our target for  
overall attendance is 96% 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 
 
Year 4 Residential! 

The Year 4 children had a  
wonderful time on their  
residential at Beam House this 
week! They enjoyed three jam 
packed days of outdoor  
education activities and were a 
credit to the school. A big 
thank you to all of the staff 
who attended for two nights – I 
think they have almost caught 
up with sleep! Year 5 are  
looking forward to visiting  

Bristol & Bath in the first week back after Easter! 
 
A massive congratulations to our 
KS2 swimmers who attended the 
swimming qualifying rounds at  
Millfield. Our team did a fantastic 
job and qualified for the front crawl 
and the medley relays!  
 
 
 
September 2019 Class Structure 
Please check your children’s bags as an important letter has gone home  
today with information regarding the class structure for September! Please 
note, we have not started the process of allocating pupils to classes yet but I 
hope you find the initial information in the letter useful.  
Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page https://
www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/  
 
Have a lovely Easter break, we will see you on Tuesday 23rd April!  
Mr Hoskins 

Carn Brea 85% St Ives 96.5% Mousehole 96.8% Whole School 95.3% 

Tehidy 98.5% Kynance 95.7% Ding Dong 95.5%   

Poldark 97.6% Godrevy 99.3% Wheal Dream 93.8%   



Please remember to book lunches online.  You can book for the rest of the academic year if you like!   

 
 
 
 

 

SCOTT SPORTS  
FOOTBALL FUN DAYS! 

 
On Tuesday 9th April and  

Thursday 11th April at Lelant 
Saltings (St. Ives) 

And Thursday 18th April at 
Ludgvan Lions (Penzance) 

 
From 11am - 3pm 

(registration from 10.30am) 
 

Ages 5 to 14 year olds, only £10 
per child. 

Please bring football kit, boots, 
 packed lunch and plenty of 

drinks. To book, ring or text Scott 
Goodchild  

with your Child’s Name and Age 
to  

07763171524. 

Message from Mary Judkins:  
 
It is with regret that the Messy Church Cream 
Tea on the 10th April has had to be cancelled 
(postponed!) due to Mary’s  
broken arm! 

Outdoor Learning 
A total of 9 classes at St Uny Academy planted daffodils and 
tulips last autumn in numerous containers and in their raised 
flowers beds at the rear of the school. The result has been a 
spectacular show of colour thanks to the excellent weather  
during March. Some classes have been drawing the flowers in 
their books and taking a real interest in the many varieties of 
tulips that they have grown. Sadly the weather this week has 

been really cold with 
hail stones lashing 
the plants and heavy 
rain as well. Despite 
that the spring  
flowers have  
survived and  
continue to add colour to our gardens. 
 
David Woods - OutdoorLearning 

For information about free and under £5 activities for April and the Easter holidays 
please follow website link  
: https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/kb5/cornwall/directory/advice.page?
id=p71Zq209hSs 


